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STATEMENT 

Speaker Scott Bedke Responds to Request for a Delayed 2021 Legislative Session 

“We received a letter from the Idaho House and Senate Minority Leadership requesting 

postponement of the 2021 Legislative Session. Despite their request, we are bound to legislative 

rules, per the Idaho Constitution, that requires the passage of a Joint Resolution with a two-thirds 

majority vote to change the start date and terms of an Idaho legislative session. We understand the 

concerns stated in the letter, and House Leadership has looked at all viable options to meet safety 

protocols within our existing rules. We are continuously working on a viable solution that will 

provide the maximum level of workplace comfort for all Members of the Idaho Legislature,” said 

Rep. Scott Bedke, Speaker of the House. “We are duty bound to follow the Idaho Constitution and 

the rules of the Idaho House of Representatives and will continue to work within those parameters 

to find the best possible solution.” 
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